Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 4:59 PM

To: ‘Amber L Groves'; 'Jimenez, Yolanda’; ‘James Amos'
Cc: Camille J Bryant

Subject: RE: Plains Todd 15N Federal 14 Tie In Release

All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this event is 1RP-5527.

Thanks
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Amber L Groves <ALGroves@paalp.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 9:46 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; 'Jimenez, Yolanda' <yjimenez@blm.gov>;
'James Amos' <jamos@blm.gov>

Cc: Camille J Bryant <CJBryant@paalp.com>

Subject: [EXT] RE: Plains Todd 15N Federal 14 Tie In Release

Good Morning,

Please find attached the initial C-141 for the release that Plains had on 5/16/2019 at the Todd 15N Federal 14 Tie
In. This crude oil release was attributed to an improperly closed valve during maintenance operations. Please feel free
to give me a call should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Amber L. Groves
Remediation Coordinator
Plains All American

1911 Connie Road
Carlsbad, N'M 88220
575-200-5517

From: Amber L Groves
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:44 AM



To: 'emnrd-ocd-districtlspills@state.nm.us'; 'Jimenez, Yolanda'
Cc: Camille J Bryant
Subject: Plains Todd 15N Federal 14 Tie In Release

Good Morning,

This e-mail is to serve as initial notification of an approximate 10 bbl release with 0 bbls recovered that Plains had at the
Todd 15N Federal 14 Tie In yesterday at 1:15 pm. This is located in the NESE of Section 23, Township 23S, Range 31E on
BLM land. GPS coordinates are 32.2872449, -103.7428015. | will follow up with the initial C-141 as soon as

possible. Please feel free to give me a call at 575-200-5517 should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Amber L. Groves
Remediation Coordinator
Plains All American

1911 Connie Road
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575-200-5517

Attention:

The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,

please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the
material from any system and destroy any copies.
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